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Dear Valued Customer, 
In response to your inquiry, the following is PTC’s statement on product compliance 
with the European Union’s REACH Regulation (EC/1907/2006) and the related issues 
of Substances of Very High Concern (SVHCs) and the Substances of Concern in 
Products (SCIP) database.  This statement applies to products from any PTC subsidiary 
LLC., including Metal-Matic, LLC., and Enduro Industries, LLC. 
 
REACH REGISTRATION 
PTC’s steel products are classified as articles under the REACH regulations and are not 
subject to registration.  They do not contain any substances intended for release, and 
therefore do not meet the Article 7.1 criteria that would require registration of their 
constituent substances. 
 
REACH-SVHC CANDIDATE LIST FOR AUTHORIZATION 
This SVHC statement is based on the June 27, 2024, revision of the European Chemical 
Agency’s 241-substance candidate list for authorization.  PTC’s steel products do not 
contain any of the listed substances at other than trace concentrations below the 0.1 
weight % declaration limit. 
 
SCIP –SUBSTANCES OF CONCERN IN PRODUCTS 
PTC’s products do not contain any SVHC’s, therefore there are no substances that 
require reporting to the EU’s SCIP database. 
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